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8/2/2021 ADVISORY NO. 2021-00037

Dear SBITC valued clients,

In an unfortunate incident last night, a vessel alongside NCT-1 collided with Crane 2, resulting in
damage to the crane. Initial assessment and technical surveys of the impacted crane and berth are
currently being performed.

We have commenced limited operations at NCT-1 as of 1100H. Meanwhile, Crane 2 has been
isolated and is out of service until such time it is fully repaired.

We thank you for your understanding and we’ll keep you posted on this matter.
Best regards,

SBITC Management

Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC)

You may contact us at +6347 250 2252 (for Operations) or +6347 252 6474 (for Billing). You may email us at shitc@ictsi.com.
San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | www.sbitc.ph
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